
File: 7952Report Date: January 08, 2018

Report Number: 076129

LIONS' GATE FISHERIES LIMITED 
612 CAMPBELL ST 
TOFINO BC  V0R 2Z0

Dear LIONS' GATE FISHERIES LIMITED,

Re: Notice Letter, Permit 7952, 612 Campbell Street, Tofino, Effluent

On January 08, 2018, Environmental Protection Division staff from the Ministry of Environment and Climate Change 
Strategy conducted an inspection of your facility, LIONS' GATE FISHERIES LIMITED, located at 612 Campbell Street, 
Tofino, with authorization number 7952 under the Environmental Management Act.

Inspection Details:

Requirement Description: GENERAL REQUIREMENTS - Bypasses

2.2: The discharge of effluent which has bypassed the designated treatment works is
prohibited unless the approval of the Regional Waste Manager is obtained and confirmed
in writing.

Details/Findings: This report follows up on the compliance advisory issued with regards to the December 5 
and 6, 2017 inspection (report 73999), in which permit section 2.2 was listed as out of 
compliance due to effluent from the boat hold bypassing the screening process prior to 
discharge through the outfall. On December 27, 2017, the Lions' Gate Fisheries manager 
informed ministry staff by email that as of December 22, the effluent is now directed 
through the screening process prior to discharge, therefore this section is no longer out of 
compliance. Section 2.2 was the sole section noted as out of compliance in the previous 
inspection.

Compliance: In

Actions to be taken:
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Thank you for your prompt action to address the previous non-compliance.

Electronic Recorded Compliance History: 2017-12-05 IR-73999 Advisory - Unauthorized Bypass (s2.2)

Attachments: Deliver via:

Email: Fax: Mail:

Hand Delivery:Registered Mail:

X

Please be advised that this inspection report may be published on the provincial government website in 7 days. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Laura Hunse

Environmental Protection Officer

cc: Brady Nelless, Director, Compliance

DISCLAIMER:
Please note that sections of the permit, regulation or code of practice referenced in this inspection record are for guidance
and are not the official version. Please refer to the original permit, regulation or code of practice.

To see the most up to date version of the regulations and codes of practices please visit
http://www.bclaws.ca

If you require a copy of the original permit, please contact the inspector noted on this inspection record.

It is also important to note that this inspection record does not necessarily reflect each requirement or condition of the
authorization therefore compliance is noted only for the requirements or conditions listed in the inspection record.
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